
From: jenningsfarm
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Qld emergency powers extension.
Date: Wednesday, 2 March 2022 7:19:18 AM

I am against this extension for the following reasons. 
 1.  There is no emergency. 
 2.  The current covid situation can be dealt with under ordinary powers.
 3.  Why if this is an emergency were funds spent on unnecessary roadworks instead of
healthcare?
 4.  If covid vaccine mandates were ended healthcare workers could return to work
relieving healthcare system stress.

Regards John Jennings

 

Sent from my Galaxy
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